
 
TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH 

MEETING MINUTES 
DRAFT 

 
 
 

MEETING: Energy Committee 
DATE: Thursday, June 17th, 2021 
TIME:  6:30 p.m.       
PLACE: Zoom Meeting 

 
 

Roll Call 
Present: 
Sam Milton 
Richard Parker 
John Voltz 
Barbara Toomey 
Carrie Gilbert 
Sam Lipman 
Perry Schwarz 
David Bagdasarian 
 
Absent: 
Thomas Murley 
 
Public Comment 

• No public present. 
 
Minutes   

• A motion was made for the approval of the May meeting minutes 
by Richard Parker and was seconded by John Voltz. All were in 
favor of the approval of the draft. 

• Introductions were made from the committee members to David 
Bagdasaian as the new Town Liaison for the group. 

• Sam Milton shared about his meeting with the Town’s Planning 
Board. John Voltz was interested in getting some clarification on 
the rules and what can and can not be done. Sam Milton was 
going to follow up with Maureen for clarification.  

 
 
 

• Sam Lipman brought to the group some new information on a bill 
(LD936) where some solar projects over 2 Mega Watts that were not 
in the system last year could be getting cut from the state’s list 



leaving them unable to be completed. Carrie Gilbert did note that 
Cape ELizabeth’s project is smaller than the 2 MW and on a 
landfill and therefore should not affect the progress of the town’s 
project.  

• John Voltz thought the committee should develop a list of things 
we could be working on, and then hold a meeting with community 
members for input before meeting with the Town Council. David 
was going to check with the Town Manager to see if this was okay 
to proceed with, and Richard was going to start organizing the list.  

 

Public Comment 
• No public present. 

 
Adjournment 
After hearing no further comments, John Voltz made a motion to 

adjourn  
and was seconded by Sam Milton. The meeting was adjourned without 
objection at 7:40 p.m. 

 
Next Meeting 

• Thursday 7/29/2021 at 6:30pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Perry J. Schwarz 
 

	


